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Regarding Board of Supervisors agenda item #13-0606 -- Sacramento Placenille
Transportation Corridor (SPTC). Dated Oct 1st, 2013

El Dorado Hills is excited at the possibility of having a quality multi-user trail system come through our

community. EDH Trails SUppOf’tS having a class 1 trail while retaining a rugged single-track dirt trail.
There is a very large support base from the walker/hiker/runner/road biker/mountain biker/equestrian coalition of
users.

We ask that the county plan for the corridor's shared use while optimizing community benefits and to apply
for grants to support completing the trail system to El Dorado Hills and Folsom.

-mike oneill, founder
EDH Trails
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